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City of Seattle Passes Hazard Pay for Grocery Employees

On February 3, 2021, Seattle Mayor Jenny Durkan signed into law a new ordinance requiring grocery employers
to provide their employees an additional $4.00/hour in hazard pay due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Read the full
update on PerkinsCoie.com.

Authors

Explore more in

Labor & Employment   

https://perkinscoie.com/blogs/wage-hour-developments
https://www.perkinscoie.com/en/news-insights/city-of-seattle-passes-hazard-pay-for-grocery-employees.html
https://www.perkinscoie.com/en/news-insights/city-of-seattle-passes-hazard-pay-for-grocery-employees.html
https://perkinscoie.com/services/labor-employment

